
 

October 18th, 2019 

To our valued business partners, 

 

Please be aware that effective immediately we are discontinuing our TD1104 detector switch because of 

its low volume demand over the last several years and the issues we are having with the acquisition of 

raw material components for that switch. Our records indicate that you have procured that switch from 

E-Switch during the calendar year. We should have enough inventory to cover the current annual 

demand for this switch but encourage you to place your orders by November 15th, 2019 to secure your 

product.  

 

 

Sincerely,   

Rick Nelson 

Sales Director 


